
Please ask for Rachel Appleyard
Direct Line: 01246 345277
Fax:  01246 345252
Email:  democratic.services@chesterfield.gov.uk

NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE DECISION TO BE MADE
21 December, 2018

The following Executive Decisions are due to be made by the CABINET 
MEMBER FOR GOVERNANCE on FRIDAY, 21 DECEMBER 2018.

1.   Draft Mayoral Protocol (Pages 3 - 20)

Reports relating to the decision(s) to be taken are attached to this notice, unless 
they contain confidential or exempt information. A meeting will not necessarily 
take place when the decision is made. Please contact Democratic Services for 

more information.


